Announcement to business partners of merger of Joppa Logistics s.r.o. and ROHLIG SUUS Logistics 2 s.r.o.


Dear business partners,


we would like to inform you about the next steps in the process of merger of Joppa Logistics s.r.o. and ROHLIG SUUS Logistics 2 s.r.o.

With effect from December 14, 2023, the merger of Joppa Logistics s.r.o. (as the dissolving company) and ROHLIG SUUS Logistics 2 s.r.o., company ID: 19319843  (as the successor company), will be registered into the Commercial Register. 

Upon registration of the merger in the Commercial Register the company Joppa Logistics s.r.o. shall cease to exist, and the successor company ROHLIG SUUS Logistics 2 s.r.o. shall acquire all assets, rights and obligations of Joppa Logistics s.r.o. 

As the same date ROHLIG SUUS Logistics 2 s.r.o. shall change the business name to RSL Joppa s.r.o.

It will mean that from December 14, 2023, following the completion of merger, RSL Joppa s.r.o. shall become your business partner. The merger will have no impact on the content of agreements concluded between your company and the Joppa Logistics s.r.o.

From 14.12.2023 (incl.), the new company identification to be used on all invoices (regardless of the date of the taxable event) and other business documents, company´s contact details  and bank connections shall be as follows: 

Business name: 	RSL Joppa s.r.o.
Registered office: 	Vinohradská 3217/167, 100 00 Praha 10, Strašnice
Company ID: 		19319843
Tax ID: 		CZ19319843
Registered in the Commercial Register maintained by the Municipal Court in Prague, File No. C 384592. 

New correspondence address:
Trnitá 491/3, 602 00 Brno

New bank connections for payments: 
CZK Account:		0200015362/3060	IBAN:  CZ 04 3060 0000 0002 0001 5362
EUR Account:		0200015370/3060	IBAN:  CZ 79 3060 0000 0002 0001 5370


Please continue sending your invoices in an electronic form to the following e-mail address: fakturace@joppa.cz.

Allow us to take this opportunity to thank you for our mutual cooperation so far, and at the same time express the hope that our cooperation will continue to the satisfaction of both parties.

Yours Sincerely,

Jiří Chládek, executive director
Joppa Logistics s.r.o.


